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Dear Parents/Guardians  
  
Year 11 Curriculum Evening – Thursday 7 September 2023 

  
This year’s curriculum evening is an extremely important evening for Year 11 families. Students will be 
receiving the same information via tutor time and assemblies. The evening will cover how best to support 
your child through year 11. 
  
The Year 11 Curriculum Evening will be taking place on Thursday 7 September 2023 in the Arts Centre 
Theatre. The evening will commence at 6.30pm and finish by 7.30pm and will allow you the opportunity to 
learn about the important dates and events for the busy year ahead.  
  
The evening will highlight the extensive range of support we offer all students throughout their final year at 
Esher High both in and out of lessons.  
 
Please can you confirm your attendance at the curriculum evening by clicking on this link.  
  
Thank you in advance for your continued support over the course of this chapter of your child’s education. I 
look forward to meeting you on Thursday 7 September.  
  
 
 

Yours faithfully  
  

    
Miss J Turner 

Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1yp83lhTMUC3WnysrSEPk3EWNtmp3iBAhtuohjUD9mNUOTk3TUZNN1dTWE1JR0RROEVKODFSODJNRSQlQCNjPTEu

